Town of Blaine Lake

Box 10, Blaine Lake, SK, 07070
306-497-2531
Email: assistantcao@blainelake.ca

SEPTEMBER 16, 2024 COUNCIL MEETING UPDATE

The Town of Blaine Lake approved of the ten-year Canada Community Building Fund
Agreement with the Government of Canada as administered by the Province of Saskatchewan.
This agreement will provide the Town of Blaine Lake with an annual capital contribution
estimated at $ 31,000 starting in 2024.

Drainage maintenance upgrades were reviewed as well as plans were made to flush all
culverts to prepare as much as possible for the 2025 Spring runoff.

McGill's Industrial Services have been contracted to complete the annual sanitary sewer
main flushing with the west side of Blaine Lake to be completed the week of September 23,
2024.

A contractor was hired to complete upgrades to the front steps at the Town Office and
south walkway of the Medical Clinic starting the week of September 23, 2024.

Residents and Businesses are reminded that the one-month grace period in expiring at the
end of September to voluntarily comply with Bylaw 06/2024 that clarifies that the Town can tow
and impound vehicles parked illegally such as:

» In signed no parking zones on Town streets
» Unlicensed vehicles on Town streets
» Vehicles under repairs on Town streets



